
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/31/2021 11:04:43 PM

First name: Michael

Last name: Farrington

Organization: NM chapter of Backcountry Hunters and Anglers

Title: Vice Chairman

Comments: We found this management plan to be well thought out and really appreciate the response to

comments document that was generated. It made it very easy to see responses to our original comments.

 

Our singular objection would be the issuing of any domestic sheep grazing permits in areas that are suitable for,

or currently inhabited by wild big horn sheep. We realize the ongoing efforts to convert sheep permits to cattle

permits, and that existing cattle permits cannot be converted to a sheep grazing permits. But we would urge the

Carson National Forest District to adopt a strict policy of no domestic sheep grazing in bighorn sheep areas.

 

Thank you.

 

 

 

 


